
 

 

Corporate Enterprise Department 
Economic Development Division 
The City of Cambridge 
50 Dickson Street, PO Box 669 
Cambridge, ON N1R 5W8 

September 28, 2021 

City of Cambridge 
Attn:  Danielle Manton, City Clerk 
50 Dickson Street, PO Box 669 
Cambridge, ON N1R 5W8 

Re:  Recommendation from the Economic Development Advisory Committee 
(EDAC), Wednesday, September 22, 2021 

Dear Ms. Manton 

Please be advised that at the “Special” meeting held on Wednesday September 22, 
2021 the Economic Development Advisory Committee (EDAC) put forward a motion for 
the following recommendation to Council: 

THAT the Economic Development Advisory Committee (EDAC) recognizes the 
importance of the Heritage Conservation District Study in Downtown Cambridge 
(Galt City Centre) currently being conducted by the City of Cambridge; 

AND THAT the Economic Development Advisory Committee (EDAC) conditionally 
supports the original study area (not the expanded) boundary presented in the 
Heritage Conservation District Study; 

AND FURTHER THAT the Economic Development Advisory Committee 
respectfully recommends that Cambridge Council supports the Heritage 
Conservation District Study in principle so long as future developments and 
redevelopments are not unduly hindered or delayed by any associated future 
study area criteria. 
 
Moved by: Neil Morgan 
Seconded by: Mike Shanks 

 



 

Yours truly,  

 

Tony Schmidt 
Vice Chair, Economic Development Advisory Committee (EDAC) 


